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Media Release 
 

At approximately 9:45 p.m. on May 16th, the Ann Arbor Police Department was 
dispatched to the 3000 block of Valencia Circle after Metro Dispatch received multiple 
calls reporting shots fired. Officers responded to the scene and found that, while at least 
two apartments were struck, there were no injuries. Detectives investigated the scene 
and continue to follow up on leads today.  

The shooting is not believed to be random. A motive for the shooting is currently under 
investigation and detectives are currently working to develop suspect information. There 
is no place for gun violence and the AAPD treats such incidents with the highest priority. 
If anyone saw anything suspicious in the area or has a doorbell camera that may have 
captured the shooting, please contact AAPD at 734.794.6920 or email the tip line at 
tips@a2gov.org. 
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